
 

Thursday 
February 11th, 2021 

Dear Parishioners 

Hope you are doing well. I'm assuring you my prayers 
during this pandemic. 

A graceful welcome to the Lenten Observation of this 
year which begins on Ash Wednesday ( February 
17th, 2021). This year we have a very different entry 
into the Lent. I will be offering the Mass on Ash 
Wednesday which you will be able to participate in 
virtually at 9.00 am and I will be there to give you ashes 
and Holy Communion to you while you come and wait 
in your car in the parking lot. The time you can come to 
your respective parishes on Ash Wednesday will be like 
this: 

North Thompson Catholic Parishes

Roman Catholic Diocese of Kamloops 



St. George Parish, Barriere 10.30 am 

St. James Parish, Clearwater 12 pm 

Our Lady of Snow, Blue River  3pm 

Good Shepherd Parish, Valemount 5.30pm 

I would also pastorally encourage you to register your 
name to participate in the Lenten Journey 2021 which 
takes place via zoom. You can do this by going to our 
website: www.ntcp.ca, there you will find the instruction 
regarding how to register for the event. i will be there in 
each sessions and hope to see you there. Stay blessed 
and healthy. 

May the Lord bless you and keep you safe 

yours in Christ 

Fr.Ajin

http://www.ntcp.ca/

